
Bid Advertisement 

 

www.parrishconstruction.com 
 

Perry ● Roswell 
 

221 Industrial Park Drive 
Perry, Georgia 31069 
phone 478.987.5544 

fax 478.987.5536 
 

 

Date: February 12, 2018 

To: Baldwin County Schools 

Bruce Knighton 

110 North ABC Street 

 Milledgeville, GA 31061 

 Phone:  478-453-4176 

 

Please post this Advertisement for Proposals on your website in a Request for Proposals 
section and allow to remain posted until March 13, 2018. 

State Board of Education requirements necessitate that we receive a signed and notarized 
Website Advertisement Affidavit indicating the text of the advertisement and the dates 
published.  

ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS 

On behalf of the Baldwin County Schools, Parrish Construction Group, Inc. is soliciting 
proposals from qualified subcontractors and vendors for the Baldwin High School Complex -

Phase 1 project in Milledgeville, Georgia. Information regarding bid packages, bid document 
availability and cost can be obtained through the Construction Manager, Parrish 
Construction Group, 221 Industrial Park Drive, Perry, Georgia by contacting us by phone at:  

(478) 987-5544 or by fax at (478) 987-5536 

Proposals are due no later than 2:00 PM on March 13, 2018 at the Perry office of Parrish 
Construction Group. All proposals received will be publicly read aloud starting at 2:00 PM.  

 

Parrish Construction Group 

Jay Graham 

Director of Preconstruction 


